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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the Town of Eatonia. 

Rates: 
Classified $5 

1/8 Page $15 

¼ Page  $27 

½ Page  $42 

Full Page $78 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/8 Page $8 

¼ Page  $14 

½ Page  $20 

Full Page $37 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  melanie.eatonia@yourlink.ca 
Anonymous items will not be published. 

 

Would you like to receive the News Bulletin  

by email?  Please send your request to 

melanie.eatonia@yourlink.ca 

 
 
 

TOWN OF EATONIA NEWS 
 

TAX PENALTY 
As per Bylaw No. 7/07, a 1% penalty will be added in 

October to all current taxes outstanding.     

 

TOWN OF EATONIA WEBPAGE  

Check out the Town of Eatonia and R.M. of 

Chesterfield’s website at www.townofeatonia.com.  

It lists current events, business directory and other 

important information for Eatonia and 

surrounding area.  

 

If you have any other information to add to the 

website, contact the town office.   

 

 

 

 

MAINTAIN YOUR PROPERTY  

It is your responsibility to control the weeds and 

mow the grass on and around your property 

including the boulevard and back lane.  You are 

not to let garbage and litter accumulate on your 

property.  Please keep your property looking neat 

and tidy, or as per the Nuisance Abatement Bylaw 

No. 6/09 you will be served with an Order to 

Remedy.    

 

BYLAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICER  

Pam Wake, Bylaw Enforcement Officer, can be 

contacted at 460-8908 if you have a complaint. 

When making a complaint, you must be willing to 

give your name.  This information will be kept 

confidential.  Anonymous complaints will not be 

handled.     

 

BURNING IN TOWN 

As per Bylaw No. 5/07, proper collection and 

disposal of garbage, no person shall burn any 

garbage or refuse within the town limits.   

 

As per the Fire Pit Bylaw No. 3/09, only charcoal, 

cut seasoned wood, or manufacturer’s logs are to 

be burned in fire pits.  You are not to burn leaves, 

grass clippings, garden refuse, or any material that 

when burned will generate excessive smoke or an 

offensive odor.  If smoke from a fire causes an 

unreasonable interference with the use and 

enjoyment of another person’s property, the fire 

must be extinguished immediately.   

 

MOVING AND BUILDING PERMITS 

No building or structure shall be built, moved off 

or moved on to a lot without first applying for and 

securing a moving or building permit.  This 

applies to any building or structure regardless of 

the size, whether it is on skids or not, or just a  

temporary structure.  The town council must first 

approve of the building or structure and it must 

adhere to the Zoning Bylaw No. 2/82 and the 

Building Bylaw No. 1/90.    
  

 

Deadline for 

submissions is 

the 25th of each 

month.   

Please 
provide 

payment with 
your ad.  

 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
mailto:melanie.eatonia@yourlink.ca
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HANDI VAN TRIPS TO 

KINDERSLEY 
Service Available to Anyone 

Sponsored by the Eatonia & District  

Health Care Foundation 

1st and 3rd Monday of the Month  

Weather Permitting in Certain Months 

Bus leaves at 12:00 p.m.  

Fare - $7.00 per trip  

Transportation to anywhere in Kindersley  

Mark your calendars for upcoming trips   
 

Let’s fill the bus up.  

 

For more information contact Cheryl at  

967-2251 (work) or  967-2846 (home) 

 
 

FOR RENT 

 

The Town of Eatonia offers for rent  

the storage area 

in the back of the Prairie Oasis Fitness Club. 
 

Contact the town office at 967-2251 for more 

information or to view the area. 

An offer to rent must be submitted in a sealed 

envelope addressed to the: 

Town of Eatonia 

Box 237 

Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 

Offers must be postmarked or dropped off at the 

town office by October 23, 2009 

Highest, or any offer, not necessarily accepted 

Dated the 28th day of September, 2009

 
 

FOUND 
TWO BLUE BAGGED LAWN CHAIRS 

AFTER THE 

VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION BARBEQUE. 

IF THESE ARE YOUR CHAIRS, 

PLEASE PICK THEM UP AT THE TOWN OFFICE 

AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 

OCTOBER REC NEWS 
Arena 

If you missed the Arena Registration deadline on 

September 15, please get them in ASAP and include 

the $50 late fee.  Thank you. 
 

Caretaking: 

Each family or individual participating in any arena 

activity is required to sign up for 2 WEEKS, however 

in the event that playoffs, tournaments, etc. extend our 

season you may be asked to work or help out later.  

Anyone not signed up by November 15 will be 

assigned 2 weeks. The list will be posted in the Arena 

lobby on October 20.  Thank you. 
 

Kitchen: 

The Kitchen shift sign up list and amount of shifts 

required will be posted as soon as everyone registers 

and when we know the home game schedules of the 

teams. 
 

If anyone has any questions about kitchen or 

caretaking at the arena please call the rec office  

at 967-2557.  
 

Arena Clean Up is October 20 @ 7pm 

 

Hockey Coaches & Managers: 

~You can now take the Speak Out! clinic online.  The 

cost is $30.  The clinic is still available at various 

locations free of charge as well. 

~SHA is recommending that all coaches and on ice 

helpers wear helmets.  Source for Sports is giving a 

15% discount to all coaches for helmet purchases. 

~If you are coaching, helping or managing please 

make sure you have all your certification.  

Check out the SHA website or call the rec office for 

more information. 
 

Dog Swim:  It has been brought to our attention that 

there are some concerns about the dog swim held at 

the Swimming Pool.  Please be assured that we are not 

violating any Public Health Regulations.  Our cleaning 

and disinfecting procedures are more than adequate 

and no one (including dogs) is put at risk.  All proper 

precautions are taken to ensure public health and 

safety at all times at the swimming pool.  If anyone 

has any questions regarding this please contact the rec 

office. 

 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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KidSport™:  KidSport™ is a children’s charity 

designed to help children of families facing financial 

obstacles to participate in sport.  The KidSport™ goal 

is to provide these children with the opportunity to 

achieve physical, social, intellectual and moral 

development through participation in sport. 

For more information contact the Eatonia KidSport™ 

Committee, Nicole at 967-2557. 
 

Eatonia Recreation Office 

Box 405  Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 

Email: eatoniarec@yourlink.ca 

Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 

products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and 

Scratch & Win are placed in the Saskatchewan 

Lotteries Trust Fund.  Grants from this fund are used 

to support more than 12,000 sport, culture, recreation 

and community groups in the province.  Community 

groups in Eatonia receive funding from the 

Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program. 

 
   Looking to sell your home? 

 Please give me a call for a free 

home evaluation. Or if you are 

looking to buy, give me a call to 

         discuss all the details. 

     Call me today!! 460-9764 

       Donna McLay 

            Sales Associate 
 

       

 

 

                        Wheat Country Realty 
                                                       INDEPENDENTLY OWNED AND OPERATED 

        donnamclay@royallepage.ca 
       www.royallepage.ca/kindersl 

 

 

     

                                  Studio 
               Located ¼ mile East of Eatonia, SK. 

Opening for the Christmas Season 
Nov 4th – Dec 18th 

Featuring the work of various 
                                  Saskatchewan Artists. 

Watch for upcoming announcements. 
-Melanie Rudy- 

 

EATON BAND PARENTS 
 

COOKBOOK AND POINSETTIA 

FUNDRAISER 

 

Eaton Band Parents are having a booth at the 

Eatonia Trade Show on October 24, 2009 

 

►To sell their new cookbook “Serving up 

Spartan Specials”  

 

►To order your red, jingle bell or pink poinsettia 

 

Please stop by the booth to purchase a cookbook 

and order a poinsettia. 

 

 

PRAIRIE OASIS FITNESS CLUB 

 
NOTICE: 
Due to increased operating costs and the need for  

some new equipment, we find it necessary to raise 

membership rates as follows: 

Adults $175 / 6 months ($29.16/mo.) 

 $250 / 1 year  ($20.83/mo.) 

Students / Seniors 

 $125 / 6 months ($20.83/mo.) 

 $175 / year  ($14.83/mo.) 

Monthly Rate 

 $40 

These rates will be effective November 1, 2009.  

Please drop by the town office to obtain your 

membership prior to the increase.     

This is the first rate increase since September, 2007.   

Thank you for your support. 

 
 

 

 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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EATONIA & DISTRICT FALL 

TRADE SHOW 2009 
 

Saturday, October 24th, 2009 

Eatonia Memorial Arena - 10 am 

Pancake Breakfast: 7:30 – 10 am 

 

Heated Booths 

Pleasant Atmosphere 

Great Food Booths! 

Entertainment for All 

Over 70 Booths Available 

Craft Tables on Main Floor 

 

Your 10 X 10 Booth Includes: 

 Draped Backdrop 

 Covered & Skirted Table 

 2 Chairs 

 Power Source 
 

 

To book a booth please call Colleen 

967-2766 or 967-2372 

or 

463-9266 

or email: 

eatoniatradeshow@hotmail.com 

 

Come join us for the 21st Annual Fall 

Trade Show 
 

 

 

 

Water Leaks and Carelessness Costs: 

 

 
 

 
To check for a leaking toilet:  Get some food coloring 
and drop some in the tank of your toilet. Watch the 
bowl of your toilet for a few minutes to see if any of the 
food coloring appears. Check again in fifteen minutes. 
If coloring appears this means you have a slow leak. 

 

 

Eatonia Band Parents 

Poinsettia Sale 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Eatonia Band Parents are selling 

RED, PINK, AND JINGLE BELL 

Poinsettias Plants this year! 

 

NOTE:  CHOICE OF COLORS AVAILABLE 

BUT LIMITED IN NUMBERS  

 

Cost - $15.00 

 

If you have not received a call by  

November 6, 2009 

or would like to purchase a certain color, 

please contact  

 Cheryl Bailey @ 967-2846 

 

NOTE:  Poinsettia plants will be 

available for pickup  

around the beginning of December.   

The exact day, time and location for pickup  

will be posted at a later date.    
 

Tap Leaks - In 24 Hours: 
1/32” Stream of Water Wastes 

25 Gallons  

1/16” Stream Wastes 100 

Gallons  

1/8” Stream Wastes 400 

Gallons 

 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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Ladies Night Out 

Pajama Party 
Presented by The Eatonia  

Senior Huskies Hockey Club 

Saturday November 7 

Cocktails @ 6pm    Supper @ 7pm 

~Local Entertainment 

~Music by Offbeat 

~Prizes and Raffles 

~Tickets-$40 each 
Call Tanya @ 967-2250 or Rhonda @ 967-2661 

for tickets or more information. 
 

Tickets or tables will not be reserved without payment.  

Out of respect for people’s privacy cameras will not be 

allowed (including cell phone cameras).  Group or 

individual photos can be arranged. 

 

 
 

 

Sunset Theatre 
in Kindersley 

 
Open 7 nights a week. 

Phone 463-4277 
for movie listings. 

 
 
 

 
Prairie Centre Credit Union Ltd. staff once 

again hosted another successful  
Terry Fox Pancake Breakfast on  

Sunday, Sept. 13th. 
Colette O’Connor, Joanne Stusrud, Marion Miller, 
Barb Alexander and Shannon Lothammer served 
approximately 100 people to sausage, pancakes, 
juice and coffee with an added surprise of 
Saskatoon berry sauce for the pancakes. 
It was very well received!! As a result we were 
able to donate $555.00 towards this very 
worthwhile cause!! 
 

We would like to extend a HUGE thank you to the 
following who generously donated to the 
breakfast: 
 

Cridland Farms/Connie & Duane Cridland-
donation of the yummy Saskatoon sauce. 
Eatonia Lions Club-for the use of the hall. 
Prairie Centre Credit Union Ltd.-for the donation 
of all supplies. 
 

And of course thank you to all that attended the 
breakfast. Your support continues to make this 
breakfast a success every year!! 
 
 

~Naglar~ 

 

Gel Nails $35 
Pedicures $30 
Manicures $15 

Colored Gel $25 

118 – 5th Ave. East  
Eatonia 
967-2272 

Call and make your nails  
and toes look great! 

~Pat Tilbert~ 

Clip and save this ad for $5 off any nail service – 
offer expires Oct. 31, 2009 

 

 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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EATONIA AND DISTRICT 
COMMUNITY FOWL SUPPER: 

 
It’s That Time of Year! 

The Eatonia & District Community Fowl Supper 

will be held on Sunday, November 1st, 2009 

from 4:30 to 6:30 at the Community Hall. 

Adults - $12.00 

Students (ages 7-12) - $8.00 

Preschool (6 & under) - $4.00 

Everyone is welcome! 

 
There will be a sign up sheet at the Prairie Centre 
Credit Union Ltd. for workers, turkey cookers, 

vegetable cookers, homemade pies, etc., so please 
stop by and volunteer your time.  The money that is 
raised at this event goes to local committees and 
their projects – we can’t do this without your help!  
If you can’t make it in to sign the sheet or if you 
aren’t contacted by phone for donations, please 
contact one of the committee members.  We also 

need men to help with running the food, cutting the 
turkey, taking down tables and putting away chairs 
at the end of the evening, so please give us a call if 
you can help out the women – we can’t do it without 
you!   

 

Your continued support on the committee and 
helping at the supper is paramount for this venture 
to continue.   

Hope to see you on November 1st! 

 

 

 
Classifieds: 

 
Jim, Tracey-Ann and Danielle Townsend would like 
to thank family, friends and neighbors for the phone 
calls, cards and flowers we received in the recent loss 
of our mother and grandmother, Jessie Townsend.  
Thank you for taking time out of your hectic harvest 
lives for visits, food and delivering flowers out from 
Kindersley.  Thank you Eleanor for all you do – 
always.  A special thank you to the Honor Guard of 
nurses and staff of the former Eatonia Union Hospital, 
the Eatonia Personal Care Home and the Kindersley 
Union Hospital.  Jessie would have been truly 
honored. 

 
 
 

 

 
For Sale Honda EU 3000is Generator/Inverter with 
electric start. 1 year old and used less than 5 hrs. 
Extra quiet.  Asking $1900.00 obo. 
Phone Brad 967-2644 

 
For Sale 2006 Yamaha Bruin 350 Quad 4X4 with 
1900 KM.  Asking 3700.00 obo. 
Phone Brad 967-2644 

 
The Eatonia and District Health Care Foundation is 
looking for volunteer drivers for the handi van bus.  If 
you are interested, please drop off a driver’s abstract 
at the town office for the board to approve.  For more 
information, contact Cheryl at 967-2251 (work) or  
967-2846 (home).  

 
 

Eatonia-Mantario United Church 

503 Main Street, Eatonia 

Church Phone:  967-2255 

Worship Services –  

Every Sunday @ 10:30 am 

Sunday School @ 10:30 am 

Contact:  Gloria Fitzpatrick 967-2786 or 

Margaret Larock 967-2372 
 

 
 

Eatonia Agencies Ltd.  

 

will be closing  
at 3:00 pm  

on Friday, October 16th.  

 

Sorry for any inconvenience!  
 

 
Eatonia Chamber of Commerce 

TOWN POSTER BOARD 
Located between the Co-op and the Fitness 

Centre.  Please check for upcoming events. 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/


EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN 

                                                                                                                                           OCTOBER 2009                                                                       

www.townofeatonia.com  

7 

 
 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 
 

 
 

 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING NEWS 
September 2009 

 

The warm weather this September has been a surprise 

for everyone at EOL which allowed the residents to 

spend a few more days outside.  This month we 

celebrated only one birthday. George Meyer’s birthday 

was on September 18th.  EOL would like to thank the 

United Church who hosted the monthly birthday party 

on September 24th.  Dorothy Boyle passed away on 

September 4th.  The staff and residents will miss her 

greatly.  EOL would like to welcome Guy Boisvert 

(from Marengo) to our facility who moved in on 

September 21st.  At the end of September we have a 

total of 22 residents.       

 

The residents kept busy this month with a number of 

activities.  These activities included manicures, baking 

cookies, watching movies, playing guess the word, and 

attending church services.  The residents got a chance 

to bowl three times this month on the Wii; they are 

really enjoying this activity and request it frequently.   

Our residents Agnes Goodwin and Maynard Mastel 

entertained their fellow residents with piano music  

during the month of September. The EOL residents 

and staff would like to thank Barb Wagner who comes 

to EOL every week to do the residents hair.  They 

really enjoy having this service available to them.   

 

The Board of Directors would like to tender repairs at 

Eatonia Oasis Living.  These repairs include but are 

not limited to repairing and patching walls, replacing 

ceiling tiles, and painting.  Please contact Krista at 

967-2447 to set up a time to view the required work.  

The tender for repair quotes will be open until 

November 13, 2009 at 4:00 pm.    

 

The residents would like to acknowledge Darlene 

Olson who volunteered to serve at the bacon and egg 

luncheon on September 26th.  An error was made on 

the previous newsletter - Duane and Connie Cridland 

served at the bacon and egg luncheon on August 29th.  

The staff and residents enjoy seeing and visiting 

people from our community.  If anyone would like to 

come to the care home to volunteer their time please 

give Krista a call at 967-2447 so that we can set up a 

time to come in.  If anyone in the community is in 

need of a walker, electric bed or scooters please call 

Krista at 967-2447.  There are 3 walkers, 1 electric bed 

and 1 scooter available for resale.  Please call the 

office and set up a time to view these items.   

   

Donations are received throughout the month of 

September; if we have missed your name please accept 

our apology.  

 

Sam Helfrich – beets 

Bill Wardill – beets, carrots, cucumbers, lettuce 

Maurice Scott – sweet potato pie 

Cridland’s – potatoes 

Harvey White – cantaloupe, blueberries 

Brenda White – beets, apples 

Alene Douglas – tomatoes 

Dean & Trisha Aldridge – zucchini, sweet potatoes, 

cucumbers 

Diana Jasman – zucchini 

Cecilia Pincemin – tomatoes 

Bill Rosher – corn 

Daisy Meyer – cucumbers 

Noreen Chiliak – corn 

Eatonia Hutterites – bread & Buns 

Ilene & Bill Carlson – potato salad 

Sheila Nunweiler – laundry bags 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF 

CHESTERFIELD No. 261 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that nominations of 

candidates for the offices of: 

COUNCILLOR FOR DIVISION No. 2, 

COUNCILLOR FOR DIVISION No. 4, 

COUNCILLOR FOR DIVISION No. 6, 

COUNCILLOR FOR DIVISION No. 8 

will be received by the undersigned at the municipal 

office during normal office hours until Monday, 

October 19, 2009 at 3:00 p.m. local time. 

 

Nomination forms may be obtained from the 

municipal office. 

 
Dated this 5th day of October, 2009. 

Beverly A. Dahl, Returning Officer 

 
 

Communities In Bloom 

 
We are pleased to announce that we earned 4 
Blooms for our C.I.B. efforts this year.  We were 
in the top 5 for our population category, so 
everyone can be very proud of our community.   
A huge thank you to all who helped in any way.  
A special thanks to Laurie Adams and Joy 
Assmus & Crew for all their hard work at the C.N. 
Station – Great job!  Also, thanks to the group 
that looks after the grounds at the Community 
Hall & the Heritage House.  Thank you to the 
Town Crew for the extra work that they did.  Last, 
but not least, thanks to the “watering crew” and 
their truck to do the watering.   
We received Special Mention for Community 
Involvement, so without all the help of volunteers 
and those of you that beautify and keep your 
property looking neat & tidy, we could not have 
acquired the 4 Blooms.  Keep up the great work 
and let’s go for 5 Blooms next year! 

The C.I.B. Committee.  

 

Elm Club at the Hall Meeting Room 
Oct. 1 Thurs. Hearts 
 6 Tues. Int. Rummy 
 8 Thurs. Kaiser 
 13 Tues. Cribbage or Choice 
 15 Thurs. Fall Rally 
 20 Tues. 5 Card Rummy 
 22 Thurs. Your Choice 
 27 Tues. Shanghai Rummy 
 29 Thurs. Bingo 

 

The Terry Fox Run 

For Cancer Research 

Preliminary Report  
A huge thank you to all the participants, volunteers, 

donors and all the businesses that supported the Terry 

Fox fund raisers. 

To date we have raised: 

 -Bake Sale $148.20 

 -Shirt Raffle     63.08 

 -Shirt Sales     40.00 

 -Recyclables   188.80 

 -Breakfast (PCCU) 555.00 
 -Run Pledges  5477.00 (includes $750 memorium) 

  Total           $6472.08 
The school did a “Change Can Change Cancer” and to 

date have raised over $900.  They held their school 

walk on the 25th and gathered at the football field to 

make touchdowns for Terry Fox.  I still have a large 

adult shirt ($20) and a child’s shirt ($15) for sale.  A 

complete report will appear in November’s newsletter.  

There is no doubt this is the greatest community. 

Thank you, thank you, thank you. 

Margaret Larock 

(Community Convener) 

 

Time to think about "Fowl Supper"!!  
Please note date change - Sunday - 

November 1st, 2009 -4:30-6:30 - watch for 

further Posters.  We ask for any donations of 

vegetables which are greatly appreciated.  We 

always need:  potatoes, carrots, turnips, onions 

and cabbage - which along with other supplies 

being donated - can be dropped off at Craney's 

Shop - no later than Wednesday - October 

28th.  You will be phoned within the next 

month for further donations and work 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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schedules if you haven't signed the Poster (at 

PCCU).  Those cooking turkeys can pick them 

up @ rink Tuesday - October 20th from 

1:00 - 4:00 ONLY.  If you can't pick up then - 

please make alternative arrangements - and 

check schedule for when your turkey is to be 

brought in for supper.  Don't forget if cooking 

Turkey or Veggies - we ask that you pick up 

Foil Trays when getting your bird or veggies - 

even just to transport them instead of your 

pots - as it saves on clean-up and possibly the 

loss of your pots or lids!!  Anyone who would 

like to help out with the planning of the Fowl 

Supper is always welcome!! - we can always 

use new ideas or comments, just contact one of 

the members.  Again - thank-you to all who do 

donate and help with this function, as from the 

success of it last year many organizations 

profited from your contributions to this Fowl 

Supper. 

FOWL SUPPER PHONERS MEETING 

Tuesday - October 13th @ 7:30 

EOL Meeting Room. 

All phoners must attend!!

 

Eatonia Oasis Living Auxiliary 
The Eatonia Health Care Auxiliary are looking 

for new members to help out with 

fund raising functions for supplies for the 

Eatonia Oasis Living.  Please ask one of our few 

members and join us at one of our few 

functions!! 

           Mark your Calendar for BINGO!! 

Wednesday - October 21st 

Wednesday - November 18th 

Wednesday - January 20 

Wednesday - February 17 

Wednesday - March 17 

Wednesday - April 21 

 

Eatonia Oasis Players 
Tickets for the Oasis Players Dinner Theatre 

being held February 4 - 6, 2010 will be available 

at the Eatonia Trade Show on October 24, 2010.   

We would like to remind our patrons that tables of  

6 or 8 may be reserved but if you are purchasing 

fewer than 6 tickets your seating will be assigned.   

All tickets must be paid for when you reserve 

your seats and there are no refunds.  Tickets for 

Friday and Saturday performances were sold out  

at the Trade Show in 2009 so we encourage you 

to come early to purchase your tickets.  Ticket 

prices are $30/ ticket, $180 for a table of 6 or 

$240 for a table of 8. 
 

Eatonia Oasis Players 

Present 

 

Dinner Theatre 
Eatonia Community Hall 
Eatonia, Saskatchewan 

Thursday, February 4, 2010 
Friday, February 5, 2010 

Saturday, February 6, 2010 
Tickets $30/person Advance tickets only 

Reservations available for tables of 6 or 8 
Tickets available at Eatonia Trade Show. 

After October 24 
call Lenore Bailey @ 306-967-2384 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/

